
1200 Yukon Avenue, Anchorage, AK 99502

July 1, 1999

Fern Leaf, President

ChillFill Inc.

3500 NW Bay Street

Juneau, AK 99801

RE: GLACIER SERIES SLEEPING BAG LAUNCH PARTY
Dear Fern:

I am pleased to announce that In The Bag’s Glacier Series, our latest line of sleeping bags, is now complete and ready for production. Thanks to the hard work of our development team, the product was finished ahead of schedule. I want to thank your company for its contribution to the product. The use of ChillFill insulation is instrumental in making Glacier bags so unique and exciting. Many retail stores have already placed large orders for these innovative, subzero-temperature sleeping bags.

We’re throwing a party on Saturday, August 21, 1999 to honor those who contributed to the development of this excellent line. I will contact you next week with further details. I hope you will be able to attend.

Again, thank you,

Al Pine

